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12" May 2025
Dear Parent/Carers,

We are pleased to be able to share with you our class structure, staffing arrangements and rooms for
next academic year. Please note there will be notable changes next academic year as we manage the
new build. Both the Preschool and Reception children will move to the library space along with Miss
Chance, Mrs Leaver and Miss Green. The library will be relocated to an area within the hall to maximise
the space possible for our Early Years Foundation Stage children.

Year 1 and 2 will move to the School hall with Mrs Pemberton now in school on Monday, Tuesday and
Wednesday, job sharing with Mrs Haines on Thursday and Friday. Due to the hall being used as a
teaching space there will be changes to our collective worship and celebration assemblies on Fridays
and indoor PE. We are currently in discussion with the Village Hall committee and look forward to being
able to use their space at times. Lunch arrangements will also be affected and children will eat in their
classrooms from September.

Year 3 and 4 will be taught by Miss Bailey in the old Oak Classroom as this year; and our brand new
Year 5 group will be taught by Miss Anthony in the old Ash Classroom.

With the arrival of our New Year 5 class and Primary status, we have decided to rename our classes to
the following and you will note they are all local rivers:

Year R and Preschool will now be called Wye Class
Year 1 and Year 2 will now be called Avon Class
Year 3 and Year 4 will now be called Teme Class

Year 5 will be called Severn Class

Forest School will continue to be provided by Miss Green and PPA time (Planning Preparation and
Assessment) will be provided by myself for Miss Anthony and by Mrs Rice for Miss Chance’s senior
leadership and Special Educational Needs Coordinator (SENCO) time.

At this point | am unable to share the arrangements for teaching assistants but will do so in the near
future.

As always if you would like to discuss any of these arrangements or if you have any concerns at all,
please contact Mrs Edwards in the school office to make an appointment.

Yours sincerely
Miss J Wilson
Head Teacher



